
 

 

 

Strong Area Health and Dental Center Joins Pier Pole Days 
 

STRONG – Strong Area Health and Dental Center is pleased to join the town’s traditional celebration of Pier 

Pole Days on Friday, June27. 

 

The Health and Dental Center will sponsor a float in the festival parade with the motto, “Growing Up Strong.” 

The Dental Center staff will hold an open house from 2:00 to 4:00 PM to display the new operatory and 

provide tours of the facility. Outreach staff will provide an information table in the parking lot with 

information on money saving programs and services as well as an opportunity to speak with outreach staff. 

 

Pier Pole Days is a celebration of Strong's heritage and its Algonquian settlers. According town history, Pier Pole and his 

wife, Hannah Sussup, were two of the early residents of Strong, known then as Middletown in the 1700s.  

 

Strong Area Health and Dental Center is located at 177 North Main Street in Strong, Maine. For more information, call 

(207) 684-4010 or visit www.StrongCHC.org. 

 

Strong Area Health Center is one of 11 Federally Qualified Health Centers of HealthReach Community Health Centers 

located throughout Central and Western Maine, dedicated to providing high quality health care to individuals from birth 

through retirement and beyond. We also assist people with applications for programs that help with the cost of health 

care, medications and laboratory services and enrollment in the new Health Insurance Marketplace. HealthReach is a 

private, non-profit organization that has been serving the communities of Maine for 39 years. 
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